
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

The Friends of ANCHOR summer research placement scheme provides the opportunity 

for undergraduate students in science and medicine to carry out a dedicated research 

project in the fields of haematology or oncology. 

 

Applications are invited from employees of NHS Grampian, University of Aberdeen and 

Robert Gordon University for funding of a proposed summer research placement project. 

 

A maximum of 4 projects will be funded by Friends of ANCHOR next year, to be completed 

over summer 2022. 

 

Funding up to a maximum of £3,000 is available.  

• Student bursary of £200 per week, up to £2000 (project duration of 6 – 10 weeks) 

• Up to £500 for consumable costs 

• Up to £500 towards student travel costs for conference abstract presentation 

 

Upon successful application, the applicant must source a suitable student to complete the 

project and ensure all host institution approvals are in place.   

 

Application forms and guidelines for applicants are available by request to 

Erica.Banks@friendsofanchor.org. Any questions regarding suitability should be sent 

to the same address.  

 

Application forms must be submitted by January 20th, 2022, to: 

Erica.Banks@friendsofanchor.org   
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